
 

 
                 

 

Monday 17th April 2023 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

I am delighted to have been appointed as the new headteacher for Whitby Heath 
Primary School and I am very much looking forward to getting to know all our pupils, 

parents, carers and staff.  As some of you may know, I was previously Deputy Head here 
until December 2015, when I left for a Headteacher position in Warrington. It now fills me 
with great pride to return to a school I have such fond memories of and to begin to plan 

an exciting future together.  
 

As headteacher I will be committed to keeping your children safe, helping them thrive in 
all aspects of their school life and giving them the best opportunity to reach their potential. 
I am also a parent (of two wonderful little girls) and I understand that when you drop your 

children at school each morning, you are entrusting us with your most precious possessions. 
As a school, we will never forget this incredible responsibility.  

 
We will also be determined to give your children the highest standard of education, from 

their first day in Reception until their last in Year 6. Our staff will continue to be as curious as 
the children they teach, keeping up with the latest evidence-based research on how 
children learn and applying these principles across a wide ranging curriculum. Our mission 

will be to develop caring, well-rounded young people, with a love of learning and who are 
ready for the next stage of their education at high school.  

 
From my experience in school leadership, I know that a successful and happy school 

depends on all of us working together. As parents and carers, you make such an important 
contribution to your children’s achievements and I’m excited to build on the relationship 
between you and the school. I look forward to getting to know you all over the coming 

days and weeks, whether it be at the school gates of a morning or at other events such as 
parents’ evenings or the summer term parent forum. You are, of course, also welcome to 

contact the school office anytime if you wish to make an appointment to see me.  
 
We have a very busy and fun-filled few months ahead of us and we are raring to go. The 

summer term is here – let’s make it a great one! 
 

Best wishes, 
 

 
Mr S. Wright 
Headteacher 
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